Student Work Permission Form

TEAV Conference 2007
“Linking learning, thinking & doing”
Northland Secondary College - May 11th & 12th 2007
	Dear Presenters,

TEAV is giving you the opportunity of electronically displaying school Technical Project photos to be shown at the annual TEAV Conference on May 11th and May 12th at Northland Secondary College.

Project photos should be sent to Fred Salem (fsalem@nsc.vic.edu.au) at Northland Secondary College by Monday 20th April 2007, and will be removed from the school network at the end of the conference. Photos received after this date will not be used in the presentation and will be deleted immediately.
For your project photos to be displayed, all of the following will need to be adhered to:

· Photos must be in JPEG (.jpg or .jpeg) format

· Photo dimensions must be 800*600, 72 dpi

· All photos must include a school name and only the first name of the student(s)

· A maximum of 15 photos from each school will be shown during the presentation
· TEAV reserves the right not to post a submitted photo due to poor quality or if deemed inappropriate
Furthermore, permission from both teacher and student must be received by TEAV before Monday 20th April 2007 in order for the photos to be shown during the presentation. Teachers and students must complete the below form before sending their photos through to Fred Salem.


I, _________________________ give permission for my project photos to be displayed at the annual TEAV Conference on May 11th and 12th at Northland Secondary College. I understand that these photos will be shown over both days of the conference and will then be removed from the school’s network.
	Parent OR student name
Parent OR student signature

Date:


	Teacher name

Teacher Signature

Date:




Please complete and return permission form to the TEAV office by: Monday 20th April 2007 

Please either fax this form to 9349 1538 or mail to:

Project Photo Permissions

TEAV

150 Palmerston St

CARLTON   VIC   3053
PLEASE NOTE: Permission forms are to be submitted to TEAV – either via fax or mail

 Photos are to be submitted to Fred Salem at Northland SC - fsalem@nsc.vic.edu.au
